
Coaches, 
 
I want to apologize, I did this video series as one long recording in which I utilized a new 
drawing tool that I was not 100% familiar with. It was only in the video editing process did I find 
out that the drawing tool needed a special feature to be selected during the screen recording in 
order for the illustrations to show up on screen. I ended up making the decision to upload these 
videos knowing this because the drawing tools mouse is quite noticeable and in my opinion 
easy to track so that the general idea of the illustrations can be perceived without actually 
seeing them. 
 
However, with this in mind I apologize, this is a learning experience for me as well, and I have 
now learned what is needed to correct this mistake. Thank you for purchasing this course and I 
hope that you gain something from it.  
 
Sincerely,  
Coach Wheeler 


